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Prior to expending additional highway funds even for worthy causes, the legislature 

must first constitutionally balance the gas tax verses weight mile charge as required 

by the Oregon Constitution.   

 

The committee has been provided the Highway Cost Allocation Study showing wight 

mile will be overpaying unconstitutionally by 40% in 23-25.  The weight mile heavy 

trucks overpaid in the 2021-23 biennium as well.   

 

The Legislative Assembly is failing to uphold this constitutional requirement. 

 

The legislature has failed for two biennium now.  

 

Senator Boquist  


